
The days pass by as we live and 

grow. They lead us to meet friends as 

we come and go.  

You may say “Goodbye” or “Hello” 

to a great variety of people you know. 

 From the neighbors down the street, 

someone at school, a person in line at 

the store, and so many more. 

 In circumstances both usual and 

odd, we find and build relationships 

thanks to God.  

It is life He has given to us, a life 

worth living. One of laughter, love, 

and oh so much giving. 

 So, as the days pass by and we 

grow, I hope you too are thankful for 

all the places you’ve been and people 

you know 

- Author anonymous 
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Order of  Worship 
 

1. Call to Worship 
Psalm 84:1-4 

2. Two Songs (All verse unless noted) 

851 

349 

3. Communion 

421 

5. Giving 

6. Scripture Reading & Prayer 

Psalm 119:27-29 

7. Message 
Haunted by Hurt (Nehemiah 2:1-3) 

8. Invitation Song 

684  

9. Closing Song 

974  

10. Closing Prayer 
Announcements 

Privileged To Serve 
 2/12 

ROLES TODAY 

Security Dan Dexter 

Computer Operator Stephan Mivelaz 

Audio Operator Abby Rominske 

Call to Worship Steve Raymond 

Song Leader Melvin McCauley 

Officiate Communion Dan Isenberg 

Scripture & Prayer Budde Egner 

Sermon Ben Rominske 

Closing Prayer Jerry Leverson 

NEXT WEEK  2/19 

Security Steve Vogel 

Computer Operator Stephan Mivelaz 

Audio Operator Pat Edison 

Call to Worship Dan Isenberg 

Song Leader Melvin McCauley 

Officiate Communion Dan Dexter 

Scripture & Prayer Jerry Leverson 

Sermon Ben Rominske 

Closing Prayer Bob Redding 

WATTERSON TRAIL 
CHURCH OF CHRIST  

Showing Honor to God,  

Devotion to  Chris t  & Love to All  

 

 Come grow with us!  
 SUNDAYS 

 10:30 AM Worship Service 
 

 

 WEDNESDAYS 
 7 PM  Bible Class & Devotional 

 
 9607 Watterson Trail 
 Louisville, KY 40299 

 502.267.7245 
 wtcoc.com 

 wtchurchofchrist@gmail.com 

 

OFFICE HOURS Tu-F 10 AM-4 PM 
 

 

DEACONS 
Dan Dexter (Special Projects) 
Ray Frederick (Education) 

Denny Tennill (Indoor Maintenance) 
 

MINISTER Ben Rominske 
 

THOSE TO SERVE THIS MONTH 

Change Marquee Ben Rominske 
Cards to Visitors Laura Tennill 

 
 

THE BULLETIN IS PRINTED ON THURSDAYS. 

We are 

Continued Inside → 

 Words cannot describe my gratitude and 

thanks for what I get to do. I’ve said many times 

this past week that there is not another place or 

field I would rather work in. I am incredibly 

blessed to be able to do this work, and to take 

trips like I have with the lectureship and PTP. 

Please know the support and encouragement is 

not unnoticed and is much appreciated.  As I will 

say many times, thank you! 

 Often, I feel when we are asked about what 

we are thankful for we like to provide these bigger 

or broad answers: God’s love, the Church, Jesus, 

family, mercy, grace, etc.  I want to be clear that 

those are things we should be thankful for. Do not 

feel bad if that is what came to your mind. 

 

From the desk of 
Ben Rominske, 

minister 



• Bus Trip THIS Saturday 2/18 To Freddy’s Steakburgers and Frozen 

Custard. Bus leaves @ 10:30 AM Sign up sheet on the board 

• Activity Night Friday 2/24 @ 6 PM Soups and Sandwiches Sign up sheet 

on the board  

• Write Cards to some of  our sick/shut-ins!  

 - This week we will write to Dennis Clinton                                                                 

Cards/info in the fellowship hall). Cards for Faye Welter  are due today. 

• Sign up sheets for hosting activity nights,  changing the bulletin board, 

and for teachers are on the board!  

• Check the board for thank you notes! 

 

Showing Honor to God, Devotion to Christ  & Love to All 

MEMBERS 

• Health: Ann Zeitz, Faye Welter, Louis Massey & Homer 

Burgin 

EXTENDED FAMILY & FRIENDS 

• Kathy Simmons & Family (Ben Rominske’s friends) Is 

semi-awake able to respond to yes or no questions  

• Ben’s Grandparents (Grandpa's health and Grandma 

caring for him) 

• Tommy Watson (Treva’s brother-in-law had another stroke 

and is in the hospital again) 

• Abby’s co-worker Ms. Irvin is caring for her brother after 

open-heart surgery  

• Kaela and Easton Welcome Move-in Basket for 2/16 

AND they are now engaged!!  

Prayer Requests & Praise 
ONGOING 

PRAYER NEEDS 

JoAnn Brewer 

Homer Burgin 

Dennis Clinton 

Ray & Katie Frederick 

& Family 

Adam Gardner 

Jerry Henderson 

Anita Isenberg 

Louis Massey 

Geramiah Mitchell 

Jo Mivelaz 

Bob Redding 

Brittany Richardson 

Ann Zeitz 

 

IN CARE FACILITIES 

& SR. COMMUNITIES 

Geramiah Mitchell 

Jerry Henderson 

Bob & Bettye Redding 

 

DEPLOYED 

Ray Frederick 

Connect, Serve, Grow You Belong Here!  

 

  In one of the sessions I was in at the lectureship, a 
widower described some of things his wife went 

through having Parkinson’s. At one point she could not eat on her own and had to 
get a feeding tube. He said it wasn’t until then he realized he should be thankful for 
the ability to chew his own food. Something so small that can be overlooked along 
with the innumerable other blessings we have.  
 He also said this “There will never be a time in your life where your burdens 
outweigh your blessings” Let that sink in. If one is honest about whatever the trial 
or hardship is, and an attempt is made to count blessings it will become clear soon 
enough. 
  An attitude of gratitude, saying thank you starts with the big, the obvious, 
the evident but it ought to end with the small and specific.As you finish reading this 
article I challenge you to make a list of 3 bigger blessings and 3 small ones. Why 
not write them down now and right below?  

Continued From Front → 

     Bigger Blessings                      Smaller Blessings 


